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This bill should absolutely not be passed. Homeless encampments have destroyed 

our state in the last 3 years. Property crime has gone through the roof. Public illegal 

drug use and addiction has gone through the roof.  

Our cities which used to be some of the cleanest and safest in the US are now 

disgusting and dangerous. Contributing members of our state have been driven out 

of their homes and businesses have been forced to close due to the lack of 

enforcement.  

Start enforcing laws and locking up criminals and your need for “camping” in public 

places will go away.  

 


